
 
TD/CA 
 
23rd January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Rugby Tournament 
  
Your child has been selected to represent Morton Academy at a rugby development tournament on Tuesday 28th 
January 2025. This will take place at Carlisle Rugby Club from 12pm to 3:15pm. 
 
We will be leaving the academy at 11.30am. Unfortunately, there is no transport available to bring students back to 
school at the end of the tournament so we ask if parents could make arrangements for your child to be collected 
from Carlisle Rugby Club. 
  
For the tournament, your child will need to bring with them: 
  

• Full Morton Academy PE Kit and football trainers 

• Warm clothing and raincoat (we will be outside all day) 

• A packed lunch, snacks and plenty to drink 

• Inhaler if asthmatic, or any medication required 
 
If you wish for your child to take part in the tournament, please ensure your child returns the permission slip below 
to the PE office by Monday 27th January 
  
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Academy on 01228 822644 or 
tom.devlin@rrma.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T.Devlin 
 
Mr Devlin 
Head of Year 7/Teacher of PE 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Permission slip: Please return to Mr Devlin, at the PE Office. 

 
Year 7 Rugby Tournament 
 
I give permission for my child: …………………………………………………………………………….to attend the Rugby Tournament at 
Edenside, 12pm to 3:15pm on Tuesday 28th January 2025. 
 
I can confirm that I have made arrangements for my child to be collected from Carlisle Rugby Club. 
 
I can confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  
 
Parental Signature: ……………………………………………………………………………………..    Date: ……………………………………..…………… 
 

 


